
 

 

      NEWSLETTER 4th December 2020 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 

Term 2   
 

Week 6 
 
 
 

Monday 7th December 
Y1—Y6 Nasal Flu             
Vaccination 
Sharks Class Forest School 
 
Tuesday 8th December 
3—4pm Stingrays           
Multisports Club 
 
Wed 9th December 
2:50 –3:50pm Seahorses   
Multisports Club 
 
Thursday 10th December 
3:10—4:10pm Dolphins        
Multisports Club 
 
Friday 11th December 
Christmas Jumper Day 
 
 

Week 7 
 

Monday 14th December 
Sand Dollars Class  Forest 
School 
 
Tuesday 15th December 
3—4pm Stingrays           
Multisports Club 
 
Wed 16th December 
Christmas Dinner Day 
2:50 –3:50pmSeahorses        
Multisports Club 
 
Thursday 17th December 
Santa’s Grotto Visit 
3:10—4:10pm Dolphins        
Multisports Club 
 
Friday 18th December 
 

Christmas Holidays 
21/12/20—01/01/2021 
 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

 HOUSE points 
Term 2 

 

This week’s resulTs:  

Kearsney:      59 
Redoubt:         59 
Connaught:    52 
Burgoyne:      51 
 

leader board: 

Redoubt:        546 
Kearsney:    539  
Burgoyne :    527 
Connaught:   525 

 SUPERSTARS!  
 

Our superstars this week are: Jiyong, Annabelle, Iman, Nunam, Eli, 
Meadow, Sachin, Salil, Joshua, Darcey, James, Douglas, Jason H-S, 

Harvey and Angel. 
 

CONGRATULATIONS!       
   Well Done! 

Writer of the week  
The nominations this week are: Jiyong, 

Alicia, Daniel, Shuwasna, Kabir & Finlay 
 

The winner is:  JIYONG 

   Congratulations!! 

FOGS Friday Raffle 
The School Spider shop is open until 4pm  

today to go in and buy your raffle ticket/s for 
today’s fantastic prizes of either an adult or a         
child’s goodie hamper made up and donated 

by Finlay Hurd’s nan, Judy Moon.  
Good Luck!! 

Don’t forget on Friday, 11th      
December Guston School will be 
taking part in Christmas Jumper 

Day. Children can wear their 
Christmas Jumper with their school 
uniform to school.  We are asking 
for a £1.00 donation which can be 
paid via the School Spider shop. 

Tier 3 
As you are all aware we had our first Bubble closure this week and whilst  

logistically as a school we had systems and processes in place to manage it  
effectively, the impact has been significant.  Pupils having to home school,  
siblings still needing to get to school, other contacts having to isolate and  

parents needing to work from home whilst supervising their child, to mention 
just a few.  I mention these things because whilst some restrictions appear to have been lifted 

(meeting people from other households outside for example) the risk of transmitting the virus has 
not reduced.  Just because you can doesn’t mean you should.  

The reality is that if you or a family member test positive or have contact with anyone that 
tests positive, anytime between the 11th December and 25th December, they will have to 

self isolate over Christmas.  This is what we want to avoid.   
 The less people you have contact with, the less likely this is to happen. 

Please be careful and consider the implications of the decisions you are making.  
                                    Thank you.   

   

 

Parent Governor  
I am thrilled to announce that 
Mrs Stampton has agreed to 

become our new Parent   
Governor.  She has a daughter in YR and is very  

excited to help Guston continue on its journey.  We 
would normally have a photograph of her so you 

know who to direct any questions to but sadly YR 
are in isolation so we couldn’t get one!  When we 

can, we will share it!  

Nasal Flu            
Vaccination 

 
On Monday the school nurses will 
be coming in to administer the 
Nasal Flu Vaccine to all children 
who’s parent/carer have given 
prior consent for.  The link below 
is a short animation film to watch 
with your child/ren so that they 
know what to expect on the day. 
 

https://vimeo.com/454024720 


